

Letter of Resignation

From Dewey Dew, Town of Marineland Commissioner <dewey@townofmarineland.org>
Date Wed 8/20/2025 7:43 PM

To Suzanne Dixon <suzanne@townofmarineland.org>; Suzanne Dixon <suzdixon55@yahoo.com>; Wilshem Pennick, Town of Marineland, Clerk & Comptroller <clerk@townofmarineland.org>; Jessica Finch <jessica@townofmarineland.org>

Town of Marineland

Ms. Suzanne Dixon

Town Manager

Marineland, FL 32080

Dear Ms. Dixon,

It is with a heavy heart that I must request your resignation as Town Manager for the Town of Marineland, effective immediately.

The Town deeply appreciates your longstanding service and unwavering passion for sustainability, which have left a lasting impact on our community. Your dedication to Marineland over the years has been commendable, and we are grateful for your contributions.

As you move forward, we wish you the very best in your next chapter and all future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Mayor Dew